
June 9, 2022

Dear Families:

Please see the latest updates below:
Events:
June 9 Last Day of School (1 hour early release)
June 13- 30   Summer School

Health & Safety:
Please be aware that we are practicing lockdown drills with your students.  All outside doors are to remain
locked at all times.

Academic & Events:
Please note that students will be released at 2 pm on the last day of school.

Reserve your yearbook now!  They are here and the cost is $20 per book.  We also have class pictures still
available for $10 each as well.

Next year, students’ cell phones must be kept in their lockers at all times, as they create a major
distraction to the learning environment.

Enrollment packets for next fall will be available in the office soon.  If you have a three or four year old,
reserve your spot for next year’s classes now.

Discipline:
Please note that next year the police will be notified in all incidents involving tobacco, drugs, or weapons,
along with guardians.

Employment:
We have an intern position open in the Building Office.  We are also accepting applications for
substitutes.  For more information, please look at our website or call the office.

Summer:
We will have summer school available for current grades 4th – 8th.  Call to have your student’s name added
to the list.  Enrollment forms are available in the office and attached.

Enjoy your summer,

Nespelem S.D.




